
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     
 

 

 

SHA Alumni & 

Parents Dinner 

with Dean 

Stamas 

ALUMNI NEWS 

Dean Stamas reported the latest news of SHA and BU.  Mr. Wayne Cheung, President of BUAAHK, and Mr. 

Lincoln Chan, Vice-President of BUAAHK, welcomed 

Dean Stamas for visiting Hong Kong. They also took the 

golden chance to introduce the upcoming events in 

June and November 2009.  

Mr. James T. Stamas, Dean of the School of Hospitality Administration at Boston University, visited Hong Kong 

from 16-17 February 2009. A dinner reception was held on 17 February, to give alumni and parents a chance 

to meet with Dean Stamas and to learn about the latest developments at the SHA and BU. Dinner was held at 

Hakka Ye Ye, an ethnic Chinese restaurant owned by Ms. Wendy Cheung from SHA ’02.  

 

Dean Stamas and all guests had a good time to socialize and get to know each other. Business cards were 

flying everywhere. Everyone enjoyed an amazing dinner. Thank you Wendy for her warm hospitality.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing you again in the near future.  

We look forward to seeing you soon in the near future. 


